
 

Sussex County 
Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Health 
Office of Mosquito Control 

 

The Sussex County Office of Mosquito Control has confirmed  

West Nile virus in the adult mosquito populations in  

Stanhope Borough. 
 

The Office of Mosquito Control is dedicated to protecting the health of Sussex 

County residents by using comprehensive mosquito surveillance information to 

direct control decisions and aggressively treat for mosquitoes in affected areas. 

Efforts will continue until the threat of further disease transmission has passed.   

If you or your residents have any questions or concerns please contact: 

The Sussex County Office of Mosquito Control at 973-940-5225  

8 AM- 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday 

To learn more about Sussex County Mosquito Control efforts and mosquito borne 
diseases please visit www.sussex.nj.us/mosquito. 

For human related cases, please contact Sussex County Public Health Nursing at  

973-579-0570; 8 AM- 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday 

 

http://www.sussex.nj.us/mosquito

